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              Beaver Slough Drainage District 

                                          60196 Old Wagon Road 

                                            Coos Bay, OR 97420 

 

 
 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
The Beaver Slough Drainage District with project partners Oregon Department of 
Wildlife, China Camp Creek Gun Club and The Nature Conservancy have 
scheduled a pre-bid informational meeting and site tour on November 2nd for the 
benefit of potential bidders for the China Camp Creek (C-3-P) and Winter Lake 
Restoration (WLRP) Projects, located near Coquille Oregon, scheduled for 
construction in 2017.   
 
The meeting is planned to begin at 10:00 a.m. at the Owens Building Large 
Conference Room, 201 N. Adams Street, Coquille OR 97423 followed by a site 
tour at 1:30 p.m. 
 
Meeting and site tour attendance will be a prerequisite for qualification to bid on 
these projects. The Project site is not open to the public, so this will be the only 
chance to see the site prior to submitting a bid.  
 
Project information is available for download at: 
 
http://www.coquilleworkinglandscapes.com/  
 
Questions and inquiries may be directed to bsdd.bos@gmail . 
 
Publish in DJC – Friday, October 14, 2016. 
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